From: Roger Freeman
Sent: 24 February 2019 19:25

To: McClue, Jonathar |

Cc: Maria Cristina Freeman_ Christopher Freeman
_ David Richmond_

Subject: 2018/5902/p

Objection/Comments

I have read the new SRL report published 6 February 2019.

While it addresses the impact of the current dwellings in St Anne's Close , it does not address
the issue of the new building, which is near the end of construction, as per 2013/2797/p.
This will be on the other side of the boundary wall as per Figure 4 of the report.

Please refer to earlier comments sent by us on January 13th at 23.25.

Please ensure no decision is made until this impact is taken into account.

Thanks

Roger, Maria-Cristina and Christopher Freeman

Roger Freeman
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